
 

JARRELL INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Memo to the Board of Trustees 
 
Date:  June 18, 2025 
Reported by:  Robert Navarro, CFO 
Subject: Food Service Contract – SFE – FY25-26 

 
 

Background Information: Due to continued expansion, TDA required Jarrell ISD to issue an RFP 
for Child Nutrition services due to a material change to the current contract.  RFP was issue in 
Jan of 2025. JISD received 4 proposals. Scoring committee selected SFE for the 25-26 food service 
management company. 

 

Strategic Goal:  To provide food service management services for Jarrell ISD students for the 25-
26 fiscal year. 

 

Item Addressed: Food Service contract 25-26 Fiscal Year. 

 

Budget Information: 

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the food service management contract with Southern 
Foodservice Excellence for the 25-26 fiscal year, as presented. 

. 


